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NEW MEDIA TECHNOLOGY CHARTER SCHOOL




November 8, 2012
Dear Parent/Guardian:

October was National Bullying Prevention Month.

The Board of Trustees (“Board”) recognizes the importance of a safe school environment to the education process of New Media Technology Charter School.  The Board has determined that a safe and civil environment in school is necessary for students to learn and achieve high academic standards.  Bullying, like other disruptive or violent behaviors, is conduct that disrupts both a student's ability to learn and a school's ability to educate its students in a safe environment.  Because students learn by example, school administrators, faculty, staff and volunteers are expected to demonstrate appropriate behavior, treating others with civility and respect and refusing to tolerate bullying.

On Thursday, 11/4/2010 and Friday, 11/5/2010, an assembly for the middle and high school was held regarding the school’s policy on bullying.  Students were informed of the state law and provided a copy of the NMTCS Board policy regarding this issue.  The presentation covered the different forms of bullying to include cyber-bullying, written or verbal bullying and physical intimidation.  Students were advised of New Media’s zero-tolerance for such conduct and encouraged to report any known or suspected incidents of bullying.  A PowerPoint presentation was used to facilitate the discussion.  
Bullying in schools is a serious problem for many students, especially students who have disabilities or are gay, bisexual or transgendered.  Teens are four times more likely than their peers to commit suicide. Reducing bullying is one way to help lessen the likelihood of teen suicides.  Anyone who has been paying attention to the news is aware of this problem.

Bullying in schools is most common in middle and high school, and its effects can have a long-lasting impact on self-confidence, grades and emotional well being. Students who are bullied become less likely to graduate high school and if they remain in school, their academics can suffer.  
Students were strongly encouraged to not only notify school officials of any bullying incidents but to also inform their parents.  Parents you should immediately contact the school if your child informs you of any incidents of suspected bullying.  Do not assume that your child will inform school officials.  Many children try to avoid having such conversations with the proper authorities.  We want to assure that all necessary parties are aware of any incidents and address the situation immediately.  

We encourage you as parents/guardians to talk to your kids about bullying.  If we work together, through the collaborative efforts of school staff and administrators, parents and students, we can ensure that all of our children have a safe, bully-free, enjoyable environment while attending school. 
We thank you for your support
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